
 

 

 

 

            

 

 

December 2020 Issue 
 Throughout our newsletter you can expect to read a little bit about what goes on here at Rosewood, where 

everyone is made feel welcome with our warm, friendly atmosphere, a real home away from home for all.                                                                                 

                                                                                                                             

 

 

 

 

 

 

Rosewood 
Newsletter 

 

What can you expect to read inside this issue? 

 
 

 Preparations for a very different Christmas & New Year  

 Photos of Rosewood  

 Managers thought as Christmas approaches  

 



December 2020 

Preparations for Christmas   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

We have started early with decoration the home; residents have thoroughly 

enjoyed getting into the festive spirit  

Friday 25th December 2020 

PRESENT OPENING BEFORE LUNCH 

THEN FULL CHRISTMAS LUNCH WITH ALL THE TRIMMINGS 

SNOOZING AFTER LUNCH 

Saturday 26th December 2020 

TRADITIONAL BOXING DAY LUNCH 

 

Thursday 31st December 2020  

AULD LANG SYNE 

MAY WE WISH YOU ALL A MERRY CHRISTMAS AND  

GOOD HEALTH AND HAPPINESS IN  

2021 

 



Staff will be wearing Christmas T-shirts and jumpers during the 

month of December and we will be celebrating our Christmas 

throughout the month with fun and games, tea parties, Carol 

singing, Christmas music and lots more.  

 

 

 

“Managers thoughts”  
 

 
We would like to thank all our wonderful families for their love and 

support to the staff during 2020. It really has been a year like no other.  
 

We have had another busy year at Rosewood with many laughs and lots 
of fun, we have had some sad times too with the passing of residents but 

we have taken pride in our achievements as we have continued to give 

the best care we possibly can.  
 

As Rosewood manager, I am extremely proud of the guys and girls at 
Rosewood, they all work hard, show so much love and compassion and 

always have the resident’s best interest at heart. They often go above 
and beyond what is expected and the empathy they show every day 

never ceases to amaze me.  
 

As the festive season comes closer and we say goodbye to 2020, we have 
had to say farewell to some amazing residents and families but are 

extremely proud of the care given, we now look forward to a new year to 
continue what we do best at Rosewood.  

 
Merry Christmas and a Very happy and Healthy New Year 

 

“Let’s bring on 2021”  



 

 

 

Thank you for reading… 

Please look out for our next issue of the newsletter in January 2021.  

Getting in touch… 
If you would like to get in touch with us, please don’t hesitate in doing so. 

You can use the contact details found at the bottom of this page.  

On behalf of all at Rosewood, we would like to wish everyone a Very Merry 

Christmas and a Happy & Healthy New Year!  

 

Mail: Rosewood Residential Care Home, Cobham terrace, Bean road Greenhithe Kent DA9 9JB  

Tel: 01322 385880 

Email: carol@charinghealthcare.co.uk  &  rosewood@charinghealthcare.co.uk  

Website: www.charinghealthcare.co.uk  
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